
The project delivered key community 
driven outcomes developed around 
long standing community principles:

Partnerships that acknowledge shared 
outcomes

Active participation in decision making

Once established an ongoing commitment to 
be the partnership

And Opportunity for youth







From my perspective, itôs awesome how things 

come together. Itôs like a jigsaw puzzle. Sometimes 

a piece is missing and then someone else will 

come in and say óhere you go, hereôs a pieceô. Itôs 

unfinished on its own but all works when everyone 

comes together as a group. 

Roseanne Woodforde Manager Home and Community Service 

(Aged Care Facility) on the perspective of thepartnership between 

the organisations and volunteers involved, Aboriginal Volunteer

Program, Oodnadatta , 2013



60+ years of experience in international volunteering 

for development. Since 1951, almost 10,000 people 

have been supported by AVI to work in over 90 

countries, from the highest levels of government 

through to isolated village communities. These 

volunteers and project personnel have provided 

technical assistance, capacity building and mentoring 

in education, environment, governance, health, rural 

and infrastructure development.



In more recent years, AVI has built up experience 

in creating international and national leadership, 

cultural exchange and volunteering opportunities 

for Aboriginal people; now embedded into 

strategic priorities.



Since 1982 VSA&NT has been the peak body 

representing the interests of volunteers and the 

volunteering sector in South Australia and Northern 

Territory.  With a mission of promoting and 

celebrating volunteering VSA&NT plays a key 

leadership role in advancing volunteering by providing 

an extensive range of services, support and resources 

for over 2,000 volunteer organisations annually 

through some 600,000 volunteers. 



VSA&NT works in partnership with the Aboriginal 

Reference Group (ARG), which was formed in 2004 to 

advance volunteering in Aboriginal and wider 

Australian communities. In the last ten years, the ARG 

has supported many Aboriginal organisations to 

develop volunteer programs and since 2007 has been 

working towards fulfilling a dream to develop a 

volunteer program that enables young Aboriginal 

people to grow and expand their horizons through 

volunteering in a remote Aboriginal community.
























